
**Notes for SLCC Zoom Meeting Nov. 19th,2024** 
 
- **Meeting Participants**: Kevin, Robbie, Bill, Don, Bob, Ron. 
  
- **Technical Issues**: Initial audio issues were resolved, and discussions about using Zoom's transcription 
feature were mentioned. 
 
- **Bill's AI Audio Summary**: 
  - Bill created an AI-generated audio summary of the November 12 meeting. 
  - He demonstrated how to access the audio and its features, highlighting the use of AI for summarizing 
meeting notes. 
 
- **COVID Experiences**: 
  - Several participants shared their experiences with COVID, including Bill and Robbie, who contracted it 
during cruises. 
  - Discussion included medical responses and insurance reimbursements related to COVID treatment. 
 
- **Atari Keyboard Project**: 
  - KLund1100 shared information about a project developing new mechanical keyboards for Atari 
computers. 
  - The project aims to improve the functionality of older keyboards, which have degraded over time. 
 
- **Atari 7800 Plus Discussion**: 
  - Ron discussed pre-ordering the Atari 7800 Plus, which will be compatible with both 2600 and 7800 
games. 
  - Concerns were raised about the potential redundancy of the 7800 given the previous release of the 2600 
Plus. 
 
- **Kickstarter for 800XL Case**: 
  - Kevin mentioned a Kickstarter campaign for a clear case for the Atari 800XL. 
  - Participants discussed the risks and benefits of investing in Kickstarter projects. 
 
- **Facebook Page for Club Promotion**: 
  - Kevin plans to enhance the club's Facebook page for better visibility and engagement starting in 
January. 
  - Current membership on the page is nearly 400. 
 
- **Discussion on Atari's Current Status**: 
  - Participants discussed Atari's recent product releases and their strategy to capitalize on nostalgia. 
  - Mention of potential future products, including an 800 Mini. 
 
- **General Updates and Future Meetings**: 
  - Participants shared personal updates and discussed the importance of attendance at meetings. 
  - Plans for future discussions and projects were hinted at, including potential collaborations and 
technology explorations.


